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17th December 2013


FROM MACRINE AMOLO  
TO SPONSOR ROSA HJARTANDOTTIR

Dear Sponsor Rosa,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings and wishing you happy Christmas and happy new year!

Macrine is growing tall, bright and beautiful. She did well and was promoted to the new class next year 2014.

Macrine was among the pupils who went to enjoy the 50 years Jubilee at the orphanage centre to see wild animals. She was happy to see antelope, giraffe, buffalo and warthog where Macrine laughed its big mouth. She also saw crocodile hiding in the water, but she told her teacher I am seeing the big twinkle eyes at its back. It did not want to move from where it was hiding.

Macrine enjoyed lunch at the picnic, they sang in the bus while coming back to Little Bees School. 

Thank you and may God bless you mightily.

Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.

